
presume you see the °bilious in 
what I've sagsted to AndP-7,1o1'and. 
from what I've noted on the carbons. 
It just isn't possible that every-- 
thing she has written was destroyed 
when they shredded those files, No 

Zlobbyist can avoid having written 
Omany members of the CongreF;s.- Un-
6les's they wee no carbons and make 
ro.Opies by xeroxi Anderson's copy of 
he memo could riot have come from 

clier. Perhaps it ewe xeroxed in her 
caffice before mailing, but her copy 
oehould have been a carbon, not a 
getterhead original. But with the 
shredding and destruction of her 
files, with them calling her nuts, 
with the doctor indicted as a crook 
through his wife, with their other- . 
wise unprofessional behavior, with 
all the sanctimony and portestations 
of innocence and persecution, perjury: 
with or withour subornation could. 
today make this another Teapot Dome, 
Any Senator on that Comndttee walking 
into ITT headouartel's and asking 
for samples of her other messages 
and letters would have a bigger stink 
if he were refused and samples would 
pour in from all over the world. But 
the chances of his getting in touch 
with me are slight, me had an earlier 
hangup on the assassinations, perhaps 
of Warren origin, perhaps because he 
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